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Police Notice  

 
We would like to invite you to drive along to a crime prevention event. The  main 
intention of the event is to get as many Newham residents' vehicles as possible fitted 
with anti-theft security screws to stop their number plates being stolen. 
Theft of number plates is an extremely simple offence to commit - anyone with a 
screwdriver can remove a set of plates in less than 5 minutes. It is an offence that is 
also extremely inconveniencing to its victim. Fortunately, however, the solution is also 
simple. Anti-theft screws secure registration plates to a vehicle and cannot be removed 
without a specialist device that is not readily available. 
We would like to invite you and as your friends and family to visit us at the following 
locations so that we can fit these anti-theft security screws to your vehicles: 
Saturday 4th March 2017 - 0900-1200hrs at St Johns Rd car park, St Johns Rd, E6  
Sunday 5th March 2017 - 0900-1200hrs at rear of Queens Market, E13, Rochester Ave, 
E13 
We will be providing this service for free - there is no charge, no tricks. We simply want 
to proof as many vehicles as possible against this type of theft. We will also be on hand 
to provide more general crime prevention advice. 
 

 

 

 

At the time Jesus was 
led by the Spirit into the 
desert to be tempted by 
the devil. He fasted for 
forty days and forty 
nights, and afterwards 
he was hungry. The 
tempter approached 
ÁÎÄ ÓÁÉÄ ÔÏ ÈÉÍȟ Ȱ)Æ ÙÏÕ 
are the Son of God, 
command that these 
stones be loaves of 
ÂÒÅÁÄȢȱ (Å ÓÁÉÄ ÉÎ ÒÅÐÌÙȟ 
Ȱ)Ô ÉÓ ×ÒÉÔten: / One does 
not live by bread alone, 
/ but by every word that 
comes forth / from the 
ÍÏÕÔÈ ÏÆ 'ÏÄȢȱ 

 

Finally  

As the very exciting 

building works on the 

main playground are 

starting on Monday, we 

ask for your support and 

patience with this. It will 

be a very busy time, but if 

we pull together, the work  

taking place will provide 

your children with an 

amazing space  to play 

and learn.  

God Bless,  

Mr Mabey  

 

Gospel Reading 

Matthew 4:1-4 

First Sunday of Lent 
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Reflection: The evangelists 
ÐÌÁÃÅ ÔÈÅ ÓÔÏÒÙ ÏÆ *ÅÓÕÓȭ 
temptation immediately 
following his baptism and 
before his public ministry. As 
we enter Lent, it is comforting 
to know that even the Lord is 
tempted. Ash Wednesday may 
have begun in great 
enthusiasm, but a few days 
later are we rethinking the 
idea of penance? Are we 
making excuses for our 
failures? The Gospel portrays 
Jesus  as tired and alone when 
temptation strikes. His firm 
foundation allow him to reject 
the easy solutions offered. 

 

 
Easter 

10th ï 23rd April 2017 
 
 

World Autism Awareness 
Week 

27th ï 31st March 2017 
20th  

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

Wow! What an amazing day! St Edwardôs had so much World Book Day fun. March 2nd saw 
students and staff dress up as their favourite book character. Special events included a parade, 
class readings, a story trail and much more! Year 6, after finishing a unit of study on Mystery & 
Suspense, decided to bring the stories they had read to life. Scary! And can you guess who is the 
man in the mask? Lego Batman is really our very own Mré. 

 

 

 
 

A Sunny International Week  

You may have noticed that we did not 
celebrate International Week in February 
this year. This is because we have moved 
it to the summer term in the hope that we 
can enjoy some outdoor activities in warm 
weather. More information (and requests 
for help!) to follow later in the year. 
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ΨCƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ /ƘǊƛǎǘ ǿŜ ǊŜŀŎƘ ƻǳǊ ƎƻŀƭǎΩ 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Mini Vinnies of St Edwards,  met up with the Deanery  
School Mini Vinnie groups for a celebratory mass at The Priory of St Dominic and the Holy Rosary, which was 
commissioned by Cardinal Nichols in October 2016, as a Diocesan Shrine, dedicated to Our Lady as a place of 

pilgrimage for the nation. 
After the service, all the Mini Vinnie groups shared power point presentations on charitable causes that we had 

supported and raised funds for over the year since we had last met. 
For more information about the shrine, visit: http://rosaryshrine.co.uk/rosary-shrine/ 

 

   

 
 

 

I ntroducing Our New 

Parent Goven or!  

Just before the half 
term holiday, 

Reception went to 
West Ham Park to take 
part in their very own 
Ȭ"ÅÁÒ (ÕÎÔȭȦ 4ÈÅÙ 

encountered snow 
storms, dark forests, 

long wavy grass and a 
bear! An amazing time 

was had by all and it 
really brought the 
story to life for the 

children. 

 

 

 

4ÈÅ 'ÏÖÅÎÏÒÓ ÏÆ 3Ô %Ä×ÁÒÄȭÓ ×ÏÕÌÄ ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ ×ÅÌÃÏÍÅ 
the newly elected Parent Govenor, Glenda Costales. 
Glenda is a past pupil and a parent of two pupils in 

Year 1 and Reception. It was wonderful that so many 
parents stood for election, and we would like to 

thank them for volunteering their time and support 
for the school. 

  

 

 

 

 

St Edwards's youngest team showed great resilience and team work in 

winning the Langdon Partnership's Hot Potato competition. After losing their 

first match 3-0 to Essex Primary, the team went on to win the remaining 

games in their group, before defeating St Helen's, St Francis and St Luke's in 

the knockout stages to take gold.  

 

 

 

 

 

Our Y5/6 team took on their toughest opponents yet in the latest round of 

the London Sportshall competition. Eight top schools, each representing an 

East London Borough, competed at the Copperbox in a qualifier to win a 

place at Crystal Palace. Things got off to a rocky start when in the first race, 

one of our girls fell at the first hurdle in the obstacle. Luckily, this wasn't a 

sign of things to come, and the team now take their place in the final of the 

Balfour Beatty Games, at Crystal Palace on March 22nd. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On a wet windy dismal day, thirty of our children braved the elements to take 

part in the Winter Games at Newham Leisure Centre. The children were split 

into four teams; Netball, Rugby, Hockey and Boccia, each testing their skills in 

an attempt to gain the first prize   of representing the Borough in the Balfour 

Beatty Games. 

All of the teams did extremely well , winning through to the knockout stages 

with the Netball team triumphant and gaining the ultimate prize of booking 

their place at Crystal Palace on March 23rd. 
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